
To the Members of Founders Group Worldwide:

The Firefly team is thrilled to present our company for your consideration. Meeting Ben

and Laurie at Miami crypto week in April of this year was serendipitous to say the least.

Since then, I’ve had the chance to meet and speak with many of you about Firefly and have

been overwhelmed by the enthusiasm and strong support from everyone at FGW.

The Firefly Team has worked for two years to conceive and develop the technology

necessary to create the world’s first blockchain-based home education network that

rewards teachers, content creators, and students with financial incentives for using the

system. At full functionality, Firefly will be a video content hosting platform with

teleconferencing, social media capabilities for chapters to communicate with each other,

as well as an entry point into our headquarters in the growing number of virtual

environments of the Metaverse. Firefly will be a support network for home education

families and students to access quality education experiences, but also to build a

worldwide community, including the most important location: locally.

As a private membership-based organization using a non-institutional education paradigm

over a decentralized network where every user is a node, we can thwart censorship, scale

easily with adoption, and provide real education and content that reflects the values and

concepts that families around the world are seeking for their children, outside of the

antiquated and centralized institutional system.

FGW is a very special group with an anointed purpose. We are grateful for the

opportunity to work with you and have you with us as we take on this historic endeavor.

My wife and I have been homeschooling our seven children since 2011, and our ranch has

become an education hub in our area where she now teaches up to 30 homeschool kids

from ages 4 to 16, three days a week as the first physical Firefly chapter. We envision

chapters being supported all over the world by Firefly, creating an education economy and

ecosystem providing tremendous value to all users.



The Firefly Team has bootstrapped this project and have developed a great deal of the

core technology needed for the platform to work. We have also developed a prototype

wallet that illustrates the concepts laid out in the overview included in our materials for

your review. We are now at the point where we need to hire more people and streamline

our tech and education development, and secure legal and marketing teams. We seek to

raise a two year budget of approximately $3 million to fully launch Firefly Education

Network. Our hope is to accomplish this through Founders Group Worldwide’s venture

capital fund, the FGW investor consortium, and through the sale of our limited and

exclusive collection of 500 Firefly Founders NFTs to the FGW members. Our team looks

forward to talking with you all in the coming weeks, teleconferencing with Q&A, and

hearing your thoughts on more ways to make Firefly a success.

Thank you for your support for Firefly and for our team.  Let’s make history together.
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